
Weekly Learning Review - Year 1   24.9.21 

In Maths this week we have been 

sorting different items into groups 

depending upon different criteria. 

For example, minibeasts with 

wings and those that have no 

wings! We have also been learning 

to write numbers as numerals and 

words. We have also represented 

different amounts using counters, 

numicon pieces and cubes. 

 

In English this week we have been 

learning the story of Sharing a 

Shell and can orally retell it using 

actions to accompany the story. 

We have learned to draw a story 

map to help us to write a recount 

of the story. Alongside this we 

have been practising correct letter 

formation using run ups and run 

outs. We have worked hard to start 

each run up on the line.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been practising curly  

caterpillar letters this week! 

 

Other: 

We have been scientists this week and have found many invertebrates 

living in our school grounds. We have learned that vertebrates have a 

backbone and sorted different animals into vertebrates and  

invertebrates.  


